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For the final week of term, we have been busy with Easter activities; the children have made 

and written Easter cards, made chocolate krispie buns and decorated an Easter plant pot.  

 

We have also been reflecting on this half term as, in typical Gateways style, it has been 

extremely fruitful. A few highlights from the children;  

 

“I enjoyed World Book Day because we got to dress up!” Fearne and Alexandra.  

 

“I got to wear my Elsa dress for World Book Day.” Macie.  

 

“Spring into Action Day was my favourite day because we got to bring in our scooters and bikes!” 

Ottilie and Jensen.  

 

 
Miss Sarah Ellison 


